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As an elected government official, it is your duty to protect the general public. 

Allowing corporations more control over medicine would put profit over patients 

medical needs. Corporations meddling in medicine has contributed to consolidation 

and hurting care while saddling doctors and nurses with bigger workloads and 

patients with heftier bills. We have seen what medicine has become since 2020 and 

now more than ever, we have to make it right. We must advocate for the social 

change we need in this country. 


